
 
 
 

Date: July 2, 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
To: All Interested Vendors 

Re: NJDOL – Next Gen RFQ 

 
Amendment #2 

 
The following constitutes Amendment #2 to the above referenced RFQ Request. The RFQ Cover page has been changed to 
reflect the Next Generation Industry Partnerships Training, to coincide with the subject of this RFQ.  
 
Additionally, the link to the RFQ documents has been changed from “Accounting Unit – Review and Analysis” to “Next Generation 
Industry Partnerships RFQ.” 
 
This Amendment includes: 

• new cover page 
 
 
 
 
Please note that it is the sole responsibility of the Vendor to be knowledgeable of all the additions, deletions, 
clarifications, and modifications to the RFQ. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


